
 

 

 

12 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To support the children’s learning in RE, the children in class 1 and 2 will be visiting All Saints Church on 
Thursday 21 March to learn about Easter. Children will be visiting in the morning and will return to 
school for lunch. 

 

We shall be walking to the Church, leaving school at 9:30am, and returning to school for 12 pm.  The 
children will need a coat. Children must wear school uniform. We do not need any parent helpers.  

  

As the visit is taking place during the school day a permission slip is not required. However, please 
ensure that your contact numbers, emergency contact details and child’s medical information are up to 
date with the school office prior to this visit taking place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jones and Miss Lightfoot 

  

 

 


